
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 15th 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I am delighted to inform you that after half term Mrs Jo Keeling is returning to run another  

six-week block of her very popular craft club. The club will take place again on Thursday evenings  

from 3.30 – 4.30pm. Children who attend the club will experience a variety of crafts and will benefit  

from Jo’s creative and artistic skills. 

 

Due to the costs involved in running a club of this nature, a fee of £21 (£3.50 per session) will be 
charged and this will cover the costs of the materials for the duration of the course. The club is  

open to six pupils from Bears and Eagles, and it will be offered on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 

 

The club will run for 6 weeks starting on Thursday 2nd March and ending on Thursday 6th April. 

Please note that pupils should be able to attend all the sessions. Jo has also asked for parents’ 

permission to take photos of your children and their crafts as she likes to keep a record of  

her work. If your child would like to join this club, please complete the attached slip.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

C Monaghan 

 

 

      ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for ___________________________ to attend the craft club and enclose a  

fee of £21.  

 

I give/don’t give permission for photos of my child to be taken. 

 
I will collect my child from school.                               (    )         

My child has permission to walk home from school (only an option for children in Eagles).   (    ) 

 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________ 

 

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 


